

## Devizes CATG Footpath Funding Thursday 29 March 2018, Devizes Community Hub and Library, Devizes Minutes

In attendance: Peter Evans, Kelvin Nash, Philip Whitehead, Michael May, Chris Greenwood

Item	Notes	Action
Apologies		
Rowde footpath	Parish Steward job – added to the list	
Bath Road	Estimates came in at £5,190.00. Group agreed to proceed	GM to confirm allocation of budget
Hillworth Road	Estimate came in at £5,330.00. Group agreed to proceed	GM to confirm allocation of budget
Outside Natwest	Matter is with Ringway and will be done in the next	
Bank – Market Place	couple of days	
Notes	Total amount of funding which group agreed to allocate = £10,520.00.	
	This exceeds the total footpath funding budget (£9,450.70) by £1,069.30. Group agreed that this extra funding can be found in the 2018/19 CATG budget.	